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Hodge, Kristin 

From: Hocige, Kristin 

Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2008 1:57 PM 

To: "Wesley_lngram@nm.bim.gov'; 'william.jones@state.nm.us' 

Subject: Change to Keel B 77 & West B 35 

Attachments: C108.pdf 

Please note the change on section IV for the above injection permits. I accidently checked the "no" blank and it 
should be "yes". 
If you have question please let me know. 
Thank you! 

Kristin L. Hodge 
Regulatory Analyst 
Merit Energy Company 
P: (972) 628-1467 
F:(972) 628-1767 
Live well, Laugh often, & Love with all of your heart! 

6/24/2008 

CaseNo. 14187 
Merit Energy 

Exhibit #4 


